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LORIC CHAMPIONS this week… 

Keely from Turner  

Noah from Mason  

Max from Millward  

Daniel from Brunel  

Charlie from Dickens  

Florence from Fox  

 

 

 

Children who have received 10 stickers and a 

LORIC badge are:  

Keileigh, Ethan, Imogen, Chloe, Olivia, Amelia, 

Koby, Rose, Kiruthika and Taylor 

CONGRATULATIONS a fabulous achievement! 

 

Clubs next week: 

Tuesday: KS2 Girls Bath rugby/ KS1 up 
and under sports 

Wednesday am: Mathletics Brunel Class/ 
Wool club KS2  

Thursday: KS2 up and Under 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to everyone who donated and visited our bookshop last Friday…we raised an incredible 

£92, which will go a long way towards purchasing an e-book library for everyone to enjoy at home 

and at school.  

We were delighted to welcome parents to our first indoor face-to face parent’s evening in quite 

some time. Parental engagement is really important and we hope you found the experience 

beneficial in helping us with your child’s learning journey. If you have any comments about the 

evening please don’t hesitate to contact us through the usual cannels. 

We are always looking for ways to improve our communication with you and this week you will have 

received an invitation to download an APP to access Schoolcomms, this is a system used by many 

schools including The Corsham School and will enable you to send and receive messages and pay for 

school activities online, helping us to become cashless in the future. As with all new systems, we 

anticipate some teething problems, please be patient and work with us so that we can get the 

system working smoothly as soon as possible. 

Next week, Year 6 are doing their mock SATs, they have been working incredibly hard and we wish 

them luck for the week ahead. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend- Abby Symons 

Fraser portraits are 

taking class photographs 

on Friday 18th March. 
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Attendance for 28/2-4/3: 

Brunel-98.3&  WINNERS OF S.A.M and the 

attendance cup! 

Dickens-94.3%             Turner- 93.2% 

Fox-90%                 Millward-94.6% 

Mason-97.3%               Whole school-95.3% 

105 children came to school every day last 

week! 

Continue to check 

Seesaw and emails for 

important messages 

and information. 

SPORTING NEWS… 

 

SUPER 6 

Eva B 

On the fence outside school we are showing 
support to the citizens of Ukraine by creating a 
display of yellow and blue featuring their 
national flower- The Sunflower. If you would 
like to get creative at home, please feel free to 
add to our display.  

As a community we can show our 
support. 

 

mailto:admin@corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk
http://www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/

